
November 5, 2012 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

My name is Steve Bare, and my wife and I invited the Abbott Brothers to play for 
my daughter’s wedding this summer; we couldn’t have been more delighted! 
Not only was their music wonderful, but they were splendid guests as well. We 
invited Luke, Kyle, Mason, and the brother’s mom, Leslie, to join us for dinner, 
and they were as charming and gracious as any guests could be. (They couldn’t 
sit and eat for long, however, because everyone enjoyed their music so much.) 

Their music was wonderful; it was spirited, professional, and played at an 
appropriate volume so guests could converse comfortably and enjoy the music at 
the same time. Their singing and playing is a special treat. They arrived with 
plenty of time to set up before the ceremony began and were helpful and 
pleasant to work with. My new in-laws are Irish, and Luke graciously provided a 
splendid Irish fiddle tune for everyone at the wedding ceremony. Later, at the 
dinner, the band started on time, helped us use their PA for our greetings and 
short speeches, and cheerfully accommodated a spontaneous musical 
presentation provided by some of my daughter’s dear friends. 

No matter what your taste in music, the Abbott Brothers provide something 
special that everyone can enjoy. All our guests enjoyed their work, and they 
helped make our daughter’s wedding an unforgettable experience. If you’d like 
to talk to me about the boys and their work, you may call at 831-425-8430. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Steve Bare 

 


